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I'm counting on you to pass the "Tenant Anti-Harassment
Ordinance." Harassment is the practice of wearing down the
human spirit that drives families with no other place to live out of
their homes despite the often inevitable consequence of
homelessness - and there are so many ways to do this. It's gotten
particularly bad during the COVIDI19 crises since landlords are
not legally allowed to evict when tenants can't pay due to
virus-related poverty, but they are harrassing and evicting all the
same (and no one is doing anything about it). Tenants need to be
better protected and the "Tenant Anti-Harassment Ordinance" will
make the process clear and protect tenants for years to come.
Thanks for supporting the "Tenant Anti-Harassment Ordinance."



